Ottawa 22nd April 1905-

In reply to your letter of the 12th Instmt,

I have to inform you that the remtal forwarded to the

Pepartment from James Bero for Salmon Island has
been accepted, but in future the authority for
occcupation of said Island must be obtained from the

Department in the usual way,

Your obedient servant,

W.R.Aylsworth Esq~
Acting Indian Agente
Belleville-
ont,
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